NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
REDISTRICTING PLAN FOR WARD LINES
CITY OF MORTON


Public notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at the Board of Aldermen meeting room at Morton Old City Hall (Police Station), 19 West 1st Avenue, Morton, MS, Wednesday, December 18, 2024 @ 5:45 p.m. for the purpose of obtaining written and/or oral comments and suggestions from the public on the proposed Redistricting Plan for the Ward Lines, City of Morton.  All citizens, citizen groups and organizations are encouraged to attend.  Maps will be on display at the City Hall, Old City Hall/Morton Police Department, Morton Public Library, Morton Activity Center, and Morton Fire Department for public review.

/s/ Gerald Keeton, Mayor
     City of Morton

